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Week Ending: 11th June 2021 

A message from Mrs Formosa 
It has been a really busy week in school as we have had Her Majesty 
Inspectors in this week on Tuesday and Wednesday. Thank you to alll 
parents who spoke to the inspectors on the driveway or who filled in the 
parent views. We will be waiting for the report over the next few weeks 
with the final outcomes, however, it is was a really positive visit and I 
feel so proud of the children and all the staff and all of you who have 
made a difference as we continue on our journey together. 
A reminder that the curriculum plans are on our website at www.chestertonprimary.org.uk and these 
will continue to be updated in the months to come! 
I hope your weekend is filled with sunshine and we can all  continue to enjoy the final half-term of this 
school year. 
A REMINDER: Friday 25th June 2021 is a training day. Our staff will all be undertaking their paediatric 
first aid training on this day. 

Term Dates for your Diary 
Summer Term 2021 
Training Day                      Friday 25th June 2021  
Summer Holiday begins   Friday 16th July 2021     

 
School Terms and Holiday Dates 2021 / 2022 
Autumn Term 2021 
Training day  Monday 6th September 
Term starts  Tuesday 7th September – Friday 22nd October 
Holiday                  Monday 25th October – Friday 29th October    
Staff & Pupils  Monday 1st November – Thursday 16th December  
Training Day                      Friday 17th December 
Holiday                 Monday 20th December – Friday 1st January    
 
Spring Term 2022 
Term starts:  Tuesday 4th January – Friday 18th February  
Holiday                   Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February    
Staff & Pupils  Monday 28th February – Friday 8th April  
Holiday    Monday 11th April – Friday 22nd April  
Easter Sunday                Sunday 17th April 
 
Summer Term 2022 
Staff & Pupils  Monday 25th April – Friday 27th May     
Bank holiday  Monday 2nd May 
Holiday                  Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June     
Staff & Pupils  Monday 6th June – Friday 22nd July   
Holiday:                 Monday 25th July – Friday 2nd September    
 

*Please note I have yet to allocate all training days * 
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Uniform 
Just another reminder as you begin to plan for new uniform. We do have some grey trousers and 
skirts in our newly-new racks in the school entrance – many are brand new as we have been 
supported by Asda Wolstanton who have donated grey items to support our school community. 
Please let the office staff know if you need some help with any aspect of your child’s uniform. 

• Red Logo Jumper/Cardigan 
• Grey logo Polo Shirt 
• Grey Skirt/Pinafore/Grey Trousers/ Shorts in Summer (optional) 
• Red Gingham Summer Dress 
• Grey/Red or White Tights – plain only 
• Grey or White Socks 
• Black shoes and NOT trainers, as these are not suitable to wear for long periods  

Uniform can be ordered through the office and paid for on Parent Pay. The deadline for discounted 
uniform has now ended. 

*Any newly new uniform, please return to the office to help support others from the pre-loved 
section* 

Attendance is vital as we move through the summer term. Please can I encourage you to bring your 
child into school every day and on time. We will be having a late gate next week from the attendance 

service. 

 
Other News 

• Mr Parsons has been busy putting up new signs around the outside of the school to support 
learning – these were purchased from the non-uniform day fund raising. The big map is a big 
hit! 

• Non-uniform day will be on Friday 16th July 2021 – a £1 donation really helps as it means we 
can support the extras that make a difference to your children. 

• We are awaiting government announcement about the next layer of restrictions as we would 
like to plan Year 6 leavers and sports day activities – watch this space! 

Transition Morning Thursday 1st July 2021 
We are beginning to plan our transition morning as most of the Year 6 children will be attending CCSC 
for their high school introduction (they will be there for the full day). As always, we put the needs of 
the children first so not all support staff have been allocated to classes yet until we match them to the 
needs of the children. 

This is your child’s new teacher for September 

Year Group Teacher 

Pre-Nursery Mrs Pugh 

Nursery Mrs Smith 

Reception Mrs Davenport ( Ms Taylor for transition 
day) 

Year 1  Mrs Rotherham, Mrs Nixon and Mrs Smart 

Year 2 

Year 3 Mrs Weston 

Year 4 Mr Hanson 

Year 5 Miss Grocott 

Year 6 Ms Jones 
 



 


